
 

 

 

 
July 14, 2014 
 
 
 
 
Ms. Jeanine Townsend 
Clerk to the Board 
State Water Resources Control Board 
P.O. Box 100  
Sacramento, CA 95812-0100 
 
 
Subject: Comment Letter on Proposed Drought Emergency Regulations 

 
 
The Truckee Donner PUD would like to strongly urge the State Water 
Resources Control Board to not implement a state-wide, one-size-fits-all 
solution since the unintended consequences could be significant to urban 
water suppliers.  In the Truckee Donner PUD’s case, we are responding to 
the drought and have an active conservation campaign, but we are not in a 
water supply shortage situation at this time. To impose restrictions would 
create an undue hardship and the restrictions would not be reasonable in 
many cases. Emergency water regulations should only be considered for 
regions that are experiencing an actual water supply shortage and where 
the urban water supplier has not taken appropriate actions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael D. Holley 
General Manager 
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(7/15-16/14) Board Meeting- Item 10
Urban Water Drought Emergency Regulations

Deadline: 7/14/14 by 12:00 noon
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